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July 17, 1996

Docket No. 50-151

Mr. Alexander Adams, Jr.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
MS 11-B-20

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Adams,

Per our telephone conversation on July 15, 1996 1 am resubmitting Technical
Specification 4.7 page 26a. 1 apologize for any confusion this may have caused.

if there are any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

=

Richard L. Holm
Reactor Administrator
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